
 

 

NEXT SYDNEY DINNER 

 

Your branch will hold our next dinner event at The Occidental Hotel in Sydney on 20 

February 2024.    

 

The dinner will host Captain John Lloyd FNI, CEO of The Nautical Institute.  Captain Lloyd is 

also the ex-Director of the National Centre for Ports and Shipping at the Australian Maritime 

College. 

 

We hope you will join us from 18:30 in Sydney to socialise with your colleagues, meet 

Captain Lloyd, enjoy a hearty dinner, and share your thoughts for our year ahead. 

 

Details: 

Date: 18:30 AEDT Tuesday, 20 February 2024 

Venue: The Occidental Hotel, 43 York St, Sydney 

Dress: Smart Casual 

Cost: $45pp 

Reservations Secretary secretary@nisea.org 
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